
The University of Oxford does not permit prospective graduate students to apply directly

to colleges. All applications must be submitted via the University’s online application form

which can be found here, along with some more detailed guidance. 

Applications are first considered by the department or faculty responsible for each

course of study. If an applicant is successful in securing an offer from their department,

they are guaranteed a place at one of Oxford’s 44 colleges/halls. All applicants are given

the opportunity to indicate a preferred college on their application forms; applicants

who do not indicate a college preference are allocated a college by the University.  

Applications which state Linacre as their college preference will be sent to the college

for consideration as soon as the initial offers are made, giving them the best opportunity

to be placed in Linacre, subject to meeting conditions.

Please consult the admissions selection criteria. 

All offers from Linacre are made conditional on evidence being presented that the

prospective student has sufficient funds to pay the course fees for the first year of their

study. Upon receipt of the financial declaration, we inform the University that the

student has met our condition for entry. Once the student has also met any conditions

set by the admitting department, the University issues a final unconditional offer letter

and contract.

Admissions FAQs

How do I apply to Linacre College?

How does College allocation work?

How will Linacre make a decision about my application?

Will there be any conditions attached to my offer?

https://www.ox.ac.uk/admissions/graduate/applying-to-oxford/application-guide


Linacre College accepts applications to almost all courses and graduate study

programmes available within Oxford University. However, there are a handful of

courses for which we do not take students. A full list of eligible courses can be found

here.

If you wish to withdraw following application, you will need to notify your

department and the college. If you withdraw prior to your course commencing you

will not be liable for any fees. If you withdraw after your course has commenced you

should liaise closely with the college on your fee liability. 

If you specific questions or need more guidance, please reach out to us on:

admissions@linacre.ox.ac.uk

Which courses do Linacre offer?

What happens if I need to withdraw?

Who do I contact for more information?

https://www.ox.ac.uk/admissions/graduate/colleges/linacre-college

